2025 WASHINGTONVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT SCHOLARSHIP 5-K RUN AND
WALK:

The Washingtonville Central School District 5-K Scholarship Run and Walk will take
place tomorrow, Saturday, April 5. Residents should be aware that the following
roads will be closed between the hours of 9:45 A.M,, and approximately 11:45 A.M.
and the Route is as follows:

Route 94 (East and West Main Street) beginning at Washingtonville High School
down to Washington Boulevard.

The run will turn left onto Washington Boulevard and make a right on Belvoir Drive
to Winchester Way.

The route will turn left on Ahern Boulevard, and travel down Washington Boulevard
to Lincoln Drive, and down Lincoln back to Washington Boulevard.

Next the runners will travel on Route 94 (East and West Main Street) back to
Washingtonville High School.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mayor DeVinko at 845-
849-4523.



